
Join Montville High School Youth Action Council & 
Montville Youth Services as we remember the Sandy 
Hook Community by “greening out” our community. 

Wear your green to show support for Newtown!   
Luminaries will be available to purchase at the Youth 

Center beginning, Monday, November 27th and at the 
Holiday Parade on December 3rd! 
(as well as the day of the event!) 

All donations will go directly to The Sandy Hook  
Memorial Fund! 

 

Thursday, December 14th 
Luminary Lighting 4:30-5:30 pm  

Montville Community Center 

Remembering Sandy Hook 5 year Anniversary! 


